
 

 

 
 

Notice of Special City Council Meeting - October 27, 2015 
Re: Light Rail Transit Project 

 
Please be advised that Brampton City Council will hold a Special Council 
Meeting to consider the deferred matter of the Hurontario-Main Light Rail 
Transit (HMLRT) Project on Tuesday, October 27, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. at the 
Rose Theatre.   
 
Anyone interested in speaking to this matter at the Special meeting, should 
contact the City Clerk’s Office, no later than 4:30 pm, on Friday, October 23, 
2015. 
 
Due to the volume of materials anticipated and the technical capacity of the 
meeting location, any presentations or other written or visual materials to 
accompany a delegation must be received in the City Clerk’s Office no later 
than 4:30 p.m. on Tuesday, October 20, 2015.  Otherwise, your 
presentation and/or materials may not be distributed / displayed with the 
agenda or at the meeting. 
 
October 9, 2015 
 
P. Fay, City Clerk 
2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON  L6Y 4R2 
905.874.2106   TTY: 905.874.2130   Fax: 905.874.2119 
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca 

 
 


